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17 March 2025
Dear Parents/Carers,

| am writing to you regarding changes to three school days over the rest of this
academic year. We hope that this information will assist you in planning for these
days.

Friday 4th April is the last day of the spring term. The decision has been taken that
the students in Year 7 - 11 will finish at lunchtime on this day. The school buses, 206
and 207 will collect the students at 12.35pm from the school site. Any students who
catch Southern Vectis buses will be able to use their bus passes after 12.35pm from
the bus stops outside the school or from Newport bus station.

As an advanced warning, the Medina College site will be closed to students on
Friday, 20 June, when the Isle of Wight Festival is taking place. This is for Health and
Safety reasons. The school will be open as normal on Monday, 23 June. We will
write to you again nearer the time with reminders of the one way system.

Friday 25th July is the last day of the summer term. This day will end in the same
was as the 4th April. Students at both Medina College and The Island VI Form sites
will finish at lunchtime on this day. The school buses, 206 and 207 will collect the
students at 12.35pm from the school site. Any students who catch Southern Vectis
buses will be able to use their bus passes after 12.35pm from the bus stops outside
the school or from Newport bus station.

We thank you for your ongoing support.

K Bains
Interim Headteacher

z N ise L HISP
(HRP | it acecemy  (ESSEl LEARNING
NaAL & PARTNCRSHIP



